
From: Jakeflora@kfrcorp.com
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Re: Red Lady 1-36 Form 2A Doc# 2287319, Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Co.
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 11:30:40 AM

Arthur,

Is there a formal correspondence of recognition required on my part or are you
simply advising that there will be conditions of approval?

If we need to submit anything additional please advise.

Thanks for your time,

Jake

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 14, 2012, at 7:45 AM, "Koepsell, Arthur" <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
wrote:

Jake,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#2287319) for the Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Co
location, located in the NENE Sec 36 T12S R46W Cheyenne county, Colorado.  The
COGCC requests recognition of the conditions of approval and changes to the Form 2A
prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Sensitive Area Determination
 
Based on the close proximity of surface water the location is considered a sensitive
area.  The sensitive are tab has been changed to yes.
 
Conditions of approval
 
Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with
good engineering practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or
diversion dike, site grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect the
ephemeral stream  located Approximately 38  feet north east of the oil and gas
location from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical
products.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
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Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 


